
On October 17th Bishop Philip is going to go on a 124
kilometer bike ride in which he will visit and pray in
one school or church in every one of our 14
Deaneries. 

The schedule will be available in advance so you will
be able to join him for prayer at stops along the route. 

More information here: 
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DONATE HERE


